
New Picnic Shelters at Savannah Rapids Park Completed 
(July 12, 2010) Three new picnic shelters are now available for use at Savannah Rapids Park. The shelters 
are part of Columbia County’s Phase II improvements at the part. Shelters are available for rental 
through Columbia County Rental Facilities and Venues Department by calling (706) 868-3349 or go 
online to www.savannahrapids.com. 
 

http://www.savannahrapids.com/

